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October 23,201 3 

The Honorable Donna Mercado Kim, The Honorable Joseph M. Souki, Speaker 
President 
and Members of the Senate 

Twenty-Seventh State Legislature 
State Capitol, Room 409 
Honolulu, Hawaii 9681 3 

and Members of the House of 
Representatives 

Twenty-Seventh State Legislature 
State Capitol, Room 431 
Honolulu, Hawaii 9681 3 

Dear President Mercado Kim, Speaker Souki, and Members of the Legislature: 

For your information and consideration, I am transmitting a copy of the Public Utilities 
Commission’s (“Commission”) report containing its findings and recommendations from 
the Commission’s recently concluded investigation concerning the risks of residential 
pest control excavation activities in Hawaii (“Report”). The Commission’s final decision 
and order from the above mentioned investigation is included in this Report. In 
accordance with Section 93-16, HRS, a copy of this report has been transmitted to the 
Legislative Reference Bureau and the report may be viewed electronically at 
http://puc. hawaii.qov. 

Sincerely, 

NE I L ABERCROMB I E 
Governor, State of Hawaii 

Enclosures 

http://puc.hawaii.gov/

